
Get ready for an extraordinary 

event! Frozen Light's much-loved 

choral show for audiences with 

profound and multiple learning 

disabilities (PMLD) returns to 

London at the King's Cross 

Summer Sounds Festival this 

summer. 

 

 

  

Family Update 

Family newsletters aim to bring you information about accessing community support groups, 

government advice and guidelines and opportunities for participating in online courses. 

There are a range of Family Learning Online Courses being 

delivered in September. Includes Hair dressing, functional 

English and Maths skills, Hair and Makeup, ESOL level 1, 

Teaching Assistant and What is Dyslexia.  

These courses can be found on the Worcestershire County 

Council website, in County Services/ Learning.  

https://capublic.worcestershire.gov.uk/LearnLearningServ

ices/CoursesSearch.aspx 

https://frozenlighttheatre.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f1f9b5f8993fe5cf2049e334b&id=9a81a54f5c&e=aa6911668a
https://frozenlighttheatre.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f1f9b5f8993fe5cf2049e334b&id=9a81a54f5c&e=aa6911668a


Starting Well Partnership supports 

families, young people and children 

across Worcestershire. They offer a 

range of workshops, online courses 

and resources.   

  

If you would like any additional support or information please contact Eleanor Hudson on 

ehudson@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk.  

Join us from September for a 

course for Parent Carers 

delivered by our Family 

Learning Tutor. This course is 

only for families within the 

Worcestershire county. 

mailto:ehudson@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk


 


